Copyright of FoundLetters.com

To:

Heather Johnes

501, Apple Valley, California-92308

13th April, 2012
Dear James,

As you know I have been applying for higher studies in Australia for the last two years. I finally got my letter of admission and visa last week. I am scheduled to leave in five days time. I am getting mixed feelings. I am sad to leave my country and my best friend. And I am happy for pursuing my dream.
We have been the best of friends ever since childhood. We have shared everything, our joys, secrets and even troubles. I would like to express my deepest gratitude to you for standing by me through many difficult times especially when my family separated. I wish you all the best in your undertakings in the future.

My cell phone number and email address remain the same. Do keep in touch. I leave you my warmest thanks and best regards for the future.

Yours loving friend,

Sandra Simon
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